
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the budget for Big Horn 
Basin Child Support Enforcement for the fiscal year ending June 30, 
2017 will be held on July 20, 2016 at 420 West C Street (3rd Floor Con-
ference Room), Basin, WY at 10:00 a.m.

By:  Jodie Thompson, Executive Director

June 25, 2016

PUBLIC NOTICE


